

UNHCR Greece

12 Tagiapiera str. 115 25, Athens Tel.:

+30 216 200 7800

Email:

great@unhcr.org

Athens, 2 February 2017

Notre/Our

code:

GRAAT/HCR/2017/03

Re:

Donation of football uniforms to refugees in Schisto accommodation site

Dear Members of the Board,

On behalf of UNHCR Office in Attica I would like to thank you for your kind response and the genuine support of AEK FC in the establishment of a refugee football team at the refugee accommodation site of Schisto.

Thanks to your support and the donation of AEK FC uniforms, which were delivered to our partner, SOS Children's Villages - Greece, young people who have fled to our country due to violence and conflict, will have the opportunity to experience the beneficial effect of sports and especially of football. Practising sports is a fundamental human need, which has been also expressed by the refugee communities themselves. For this reason we are pleased to see actors like AEK FC supporting our efforts to further promote similar athletic activities.

We would like to thank you once again for your contribution. We hope for the continuation of our cooperation in the future to the benefit of both the refugee population and the host community on the basis of solidarity, tolerance and peaceful co-existence.

Sincerely

gor Ciobanu

Office WHead of Attica Field Office

The Board of Directors AEK Football Club Olympou & Patmou str., 15123 Marousi, Athens Greece